

2. Although I had all the necessary qualifications, they didn't offer me the job.
→ Despite _____
3. "Please do not litter as you are walking along the coast", the guard said to us.
→ The guard told _____
4. I haven't bought any clothes since my trip to Hanoi.
→ The last time _____
5. They think that a garden would be a perfect setting for the house.
→ It _____
6. Jack's parents made him study a lot for the entrance exam to high school.
→ Jack was _____
7. You can't register for a course abroad if you don't have a passport.
→ Unless _____
8. "Why don't we visit the Royal Citadel first?" Quang said.
→ Quang suggested that _____
9. People expect that he will join the company soon.
→ He _____
10. Shall we use Perfume Pagoda as a theme of the presentation?
→ She suggests _____

TEST FOR UNIT 5

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

1. a. limestone b. pilgrim c. rickshaw d. citadel
2. a. geological b. image c. agency d. together
3. a. wonder b. complex c. backdrop d. proper
4. a. historic b. picturesque c. enter d. sentence
5. a. plumber b. sculpture c. masure d. structure

II. Choose the word that has the main stress placed differently from the others.

1. a. particular b. spectacular c. remarkable d. picturesque
2. a. structure b. commune c. cavern d. cement
3. a. museum b. monument c. cathedral d. contestant
4. a. contest b. fortress c. astounding d. setting
5. a. religious b. situate c. calendar d. literature

III. Underline the words in bold if they are stressed.

1. Watching American movies is **a** way to **improve** your listening skill, **but** not **the** only way.
2. You shouldn't put the **conjunction "or"** at the end of **the sentence**.
3. He tried to come up with a **solution** for the **problem**, but he **failed**.
4. This **bag** is **beautiful**, **but** it is too **expensive**.
5. It is not loving **or understanding**, **but loving and** understanding.

6. **Gaining** a scholarship from Harvard is **what** I'm thirst **for**.
7. **I'm** always **confident** of **myself**.
8. **What** are **you** apologizing **for**?

IV. Choose the best answer a, b, c or d to complete the sentence.

1. The limestone formation of Thien Duong Cave is more _____ than that of Phong Nha Cave.
a. spectacular b. probable c. geological d. sight-seeing
2. During Perfume Pagoda festival, a large number of _____ flock to the pagoda to pray for happiness and prosperity in the coming year.
a. spectators b. passengers c. pilgrims d. travellers
3. In the 17th century, the Viet people _____ the temple tower, calling it Thien Y Thanh Mau Tower.
a. put on b. looked for c. got into d. took over
4. The police caught the thief _____ the corner of Cascade and Plum Streets.
a. under b. at c. on d. in
5. He suggests _____ that they should adopt a different way of bringing up their children.
a. parents b. for parents c. toward parents d. to parents
6. If there is a mechanical problem, we suggest _____ the manufacturer directly.
a. contact b. to contact c. contacting d. to contacting
7. It is _____ that the best time to visit Hanoi is September.
a. believed b. worth c. rumored d. wondered
8. It _____ that Po Nagar Cham Towers were built in the 8th century.
a. considered b. was considered c. has considered d. considers
9. I suggest you _____ Ha Long Bay. It's very picturesque.
a. to visit b. visiting c. visited d. should visit
10. A: You really must go to Hoi An to enjoy the full moon at Mid-autumn Festival.
B: _____.
a. Yes, that's what I've heard. b. Do you really know about it?
c. Yes, I won't go there. d. No, thank you.

V. Write the correct form or tense of the verbs in brackets.

1. Too many office buildings _____ (build) in the city over the last ten years.
2. It _____ (report) that many buildings had been damaged by the fire.
3. I suggested to Mike that we _____ (go) out for a meal with his colleagues.
4. Mary wishes she _____ (take) part in the festival at Perfume Pagoda.
5. It _____ (expect) that we will have more than a dozen guests this evening.
6. Acupuncture _____ (discover) by the Chinese thousands of years ago.
7. He said he _____ (see) my family the following day.
8. If I won a lot of money, I _____ (buy) a big house in Dalat.
9. At 6 o'clock this morning, we _____ (travel) to the airport.
10. Imagine yourself _____ (sit) in the pine forest, listening to the sound of the nature.

VI. Write the correct form of the words in brackets.

1. There is a growing _____ that Vietnam creates its own identity with numerous natural wonders. (recognize)
2. We spent years learning about the complex _____ structure of the region. (geology)
3. It was a pretty town with a _____ harbor and well-preserved buildings. (picture)
4. Beijing announced that it would speed up construction of a subsidiary _____ center. (administrate)
5. She had once been a _____ in the Miss World competition. (contest)
6. The snow-capped summit, 2,642 meters high, offers _____ views. (astound)
7. _____ education is compulsory in all English schools. (religion)
8. The rockets are a purely _____ measure against nuclear attack. (defense)
9. Oxford attracts large numbers of _____. (sightsee)
10. A mountain in the Rockies became the _____ for a film about Everest. (locate)

VII. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate that underlined part that needs correction in each of the following sentences.

1. Stronger measures will have to be made to reduce the environmental pollution in Ho Chi Minh City.
A B C D
2. It is thought that the first temple was built at the current site in the 15th century.
A B C D
3. It's worth to talk to your financial adviser before making your final decision.
A B C D
4. She suggests that the whole class go to Ngon Restaurant to enjoy food from all in Vietnam.
A B C D
5. Dragon Bridge in Da Nang is the must-see for all lovers of architecture.
A B C D
6. Po Nagar Kalan is the main tower, that is one of the tallest Cham structures.
A B C D
7. We cleaned all the kitchen while our parents were out to dinner.
A B C D
8. Sometimes our efforts on protecting man-made wonders of the city aren't full appreciated.
A B C D
9. I'd prefer leave early because I have a conference with my son's teacher tomorrow at three thirty.
A B C D
10. In 1962, Independence Palace was bombed, so almost the entire left wing of it was of ruins.
A B C D

II. Match a sentence in column A to a response in column B.

A	B
1. It's well worth trying Oysters and mai fish from O Loan Lagoon.	a. You should definitely see Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum and Long Bien Bridge.
2. Could you suggest what we should buy when visiting Dalat Market?	b. It's probably best to use bikes or motorbikes.
3. What shouldn't we miss on arriving in Hanoi?	c. Don't bother buying things there. They're super expensive.
4. Could you tell me the best place to try local food?	d. That's a good idea. Those can save you when hunger thrives.
5. What's the best way to get around Dalat?	e. I think you should buy some fruits and fresh vegetables.
6. In case I'm lost, what should I do?	f. Well, you can go to the local market. They sell a lot of local dishes.
7. What about packing some instant noodles?	g. Grab anyone on the street and ask for the direction.
8. I think I would buy some souvenirs in Ben Thanh Market.	h. That's good to know.

IX. Choose the correct answers to complete the passage.

Ha Long Bay is a UNESCO World Heritage Site and popular travel (1)_____ in Quang Ninh Province, Vietnam. The bay features thousands of limestone karsts and isles in (2)_____ shapes and sizes. Ha Long Bay is a center of a larger zone which (3)_____ Bai Tu Long Bay to the northeast, and Cat Ba Island to the southwest.

Ha Long Bay has an area of around 1,553km², including 1,960 - 2,000 islets, most of (4)_____ are limestone. The core of the bay has an area of 334km² with a high density of 775 islets. The limestone in this bay has gone through 500 million years of (5)_____ in different conditions and environments. The evolution of the karst in this bay has taken 20 million years (6)_____ the impact of the tropical wet climate. The geo-diversity of the environment in the area has created (7)_____, including a tropical evergreen biosystem, oceanic and sea shore biosystem. Ha Long Bay is (8)_____ to 14 endemic floral species and 60 endemic faunal species.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|-----------------|------------------|-----------------|
| 1. a. situation | b. destination | c. direction | d. ground |
| 2. a. various | b. complex | c. exciting | d. original |
| 3. a. offers | b. includes | c. consists | d. covers |
| 4. a. them | b. those | c. which | d. whom |
| 5. a. formation | b. foundation | c. establishment | d. contribution |
| 6. a. in | b. of | c. for | d. under |
| 7. a. biochemical | b. biodiversity | c. bioconversion | d. biodefense |
| 8. a. way | b. place | c. home | d. house |

X. Read the text carefully, then do the tasks.

Located in Duy Xuyen district, Quang Nam province, about 69km from Da Nang City and 20km from Tra Kieu ancient capital, My Son Sanctuary is the complex of numerous Champa tower-temples in a valley roughly two kilometers wide, surrounded by two mountain ranges. This used to be a site of religious ceremony for kings of the ruling dynasties of Champa, as well as a

My Son Sanctuary is regarded as one of the main religious centers of Hinduism in Southeast Asia and is the foremost heritage site of this nature in Vietnam. Notably, among 225 Cham vestiges that are founded in Vietnam, My Son possesses 71 monuments and 32 epitaphs, the content of which is still being studied. My Son Sanctuary is often compared with other historical temple complexes in Southeast Asia, such as Borobudur of Java in Indonesia, Angkor Wat in Cambodia, Bagan of Myanmar or Ayutthaya in Thailand.

My Son Sanctuary was honored as one of the UNESCO World Heritage Sites at the 23rd session of the World Heritage Committee in 1999. Based on architectural remains, My Son perhaps began construction in 4th century. It is perhaps the longest inhabited archaeological site in Indochina. Although time and wars have turned numerous tower-temples into ruins, sculptural artifacts and architectural remains still reflected golden age of Cham fine arts history. These masterpieces have marked flourishing periods of Champa culture and architecture as well as in Southeast Asia.

A. Decide whether the following sentences are true (T) or false (F).

1. My Son Sanctuary dates from the 4th century.
2. My Son Sanctuary is located in a valley surrounded by mountains.
3. It can be seen that My Son Sanctuary is a centre of culture and politics of Champa Kingdom at the present time.
4. My Son Sanctuary can't be compared to Angkor Wat, Bagan, and Borobudur.
5. Some tower-temples of the My Son Sanctuary were destroyed by wars and time.
6. My Son sanctuary is still considered as one of the most excellent achievement of the art of sculptures and architecture in Champa Kingdom.

B. Answer the following questions.

7. How far is it from Da Nang to My Son Sanctuary?

8. What did My Son use to be?

9. How many Cham vestiges are there in My Son?

10. When was My Son recognized as a World Heritage Site by UNESCO?

XI. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first sentence, using the word in capital.

1. They consider Sara is one of the best students in her school. (BE)

Sara _____

2. It's pity she doesn't share memories of her trip with me. (WISH)

I _____

3. Emily has to work part-time on Saturday, so she can't accompany her best friend to the contest. (COULD)

If _____

4. Shall we surf the net for the location of Ninh Binh Province? (SUGGEST)

I _____

5. Someone is going to redecorate the kitchen for us next month. (HAVE)

We _____

6. People hope that cable cars construction to Son Doong Cave will be stopped. (IS)

It _____

7. "When are you going to submit your research paper?" my teacher asked me. (WAS)

My teacher _____

8. When you come inside you should remove your coat and hat. (TAKE)

When _____

9. When will you book the flight for your trip to Vietnam? (BE)

When _____

10. I'm interested in the news about ancient towns. (FIND)

I _____

XII. Write a passage about a wonder of Vietnam that you are most interested in. Use the following questions as clues.

- What is the wonder you like?
- Where is it?
- What are the features of that wonder?
- What makes you impressed most?
- Why do you find it interesting?
- How do you feel when you visit it?